
The Board of Management at St. James’ School, Cappagh 

Date of meeting: Thursday January 9th  

Agreed Report 

 

• Droichead: Needs to be up and running by September 2020.  

Staff member needs to be trained. 

• Newsletters: Aim to do 1 per term.  Will look into website / 

email as possibility for publishing. 

• Diocesan Visit: 3rd of December went very well. 

• Food Appeal: In aid of Redemptorist was a great success. 

• Digital Framework Training: Ms. Rocca and Ms. Mc Namara to 

attend. 

• Policies that were ratified: Safeguarding Statement, Child 

Safeguarding Risk Assessment, Music, and SPHE (RSE). 

• Book Fair was held in the school from Wednesday November 

13th  to Wednesday November 20th. 

• Christmas Concert was a great success and thanks to all those 

who helped.   

• Parent Teacher Meetings are on February 12th & 13th . 


